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Mail in voting in Oregon has been conducted without major difficulties for years. The 

push for in person voting is a push to limit democracy and make it as difficult as 

possible for citizens to vote. Fraud is minimal. Having inadvertently voted twice in one 

election, I was quickly notified and warned that I could face criminal charges. So I 

personally know that the checks and balances are working. 

 

Do not allow this allow this bill to progress. 


